
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find below details of how to apply for a priority pass for the dedicated bus services CL2, CL3, and CL4 that 
serve the Ackworth area. I have included a copy of the timetable and service route at the end of this letter for your 
reference.  
 
If your child will be using this service, you must apply for a bus pass online via the website below: 
 
www.wymetro.com/schools/applications/applications-and-renewals-for-september-2020.   
 
Please note, paper applications will not be accepted.  
 
If your child will be using the CL1 bus service, they will not need a priority pass, however, you can apply for a half 
fare pass by visiting  www.wymetro.com. 
 
In the meantime, if you should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school by telephone on 
01977 781555, or via email admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Andy Dean 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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